
Diefenbaker School Report to PAC 

May 27, 2021 

 
Such unusual times and circumstances but things are looking up! 

Hard to believe that June is here! 

 

1. Things are going well for our onsite learners and we currently have about 30 

students learning from home. We continue to maintain all the health and safety 

guidelines and this has become the “new normal” for our staff and students.  The 

exposures that we had at the end of April was not a result of any school 

transmissions.  

 

2. Continuing to do things differently:   

 -Intermediate Track and Field in house (ongoing)  

 -Fun day in cohorts for the younger classes  (June 14 – 16) 

 -Welcome to Kindergarten: outside pickup of bags. (June 2) 

 -Virtual Grade 7 farewell Zoomblies for each cohort (June 25)  

 with lunch in the classrooms (June 28) 

 -Virtual Year End Assembly (June. 28)  

 

3. Thank you to Angela Leung for coordinating an art activity for our TL families; 

the rock painting activity is something we are looking to do school wide.   

 

4. Term 3 Report Cards will go out or be posted in the Portfolios on June 25th  

 

5. Running track continues to be a work in progress. Also waiting for final approval 

for outdoor classroom.  

 

6. Enrolment for 21-22 is down slightly; we are currently organizing for 17 divisions 

 -Saying good-bye to: Ms. Lund, Mr. Amega, Ms. Quon, Ms. Bosma and  

          Mr. Keenlyside   

 -Welcoming back: Ms. Cori Anderson  

 -Regular out of school programs have not been confirmed yet; waiting for  

           directions from the Ministry/District 

 

 

Thank you so much for all your hard work and support this 

year… the Diefenbaker staff masks, seasonal treats for the 

students, fundraising and the June hot lunches are all much 

appreciated.  

 

We look forward to next year when we can hopefully do more 

together!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 


